
 

 

 

 

Date Posted: February 11, 2021 

 

NOTICE OF DECISION TO AWARD CONTRACT FOR EMERGENCY REPAIRS 

 

NOVA Parks awarded an emergency repair contract to Avon Corporation on February 10, 2021 
for repairs to the golf course irrigation pond at Pohick Bay Regional Park.  The scope of work 
includes (1) replacement of a deteriorated and collapsed pond overflow riser, (2) replacement of 
a portion of failed through pipe underneath the dam, and (3) rebuilding portions of washed out 
earthen dam embankment. 
 
This repair project was deemed an emergency by NOVA Parks as the collapsed riser and blocked 
through pipe leave the dam vulnerable to additional significant damage or failure during heavy 
storm events.  Furthermore, it is critical that the repairs begin as soon as possible to ensure that 
NOVA Parks has an adequate supply of irrigation water for its golf course 
 
Avon Corporation has significant experience with this type of repair work and has completed 
similar successful projects for NOVA Parks in the past.  Avon is ready and willing to begin work 
immediately. 

 

 
 
 

 


